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SPIRITUAL PARENTING: EQUIPPING PARENTS TO BE PRIMARY - DAWN HECKERT
----------------------------------------------------
It’s hard enough to train kids to behave, but good behavior isn’t what Jesus calls for 
in the Bible. God wants hearts and souls that are shaped in vibrant faith and love 
toward Himself and others. This is the responsibility God has given to parents. Come 
and hear about how the Spiritual Parenting curriculum can help you inspire, equip and 
support your parents for the greatest job they’ll ever have!

LEADING LARGE GROUP: THE PATH TO WORSHIP AS A RESPONSE - TOMMY LARSON
------------------------------------------------------
Worship is so much more than just singing at a particular point in a service. Worship 
is our response to a powerful and loving God. How can we provide our kids with 
opportunities to encounter and respond to God on a regular basis? This session will 
give an overview of setting up responsive worship and will provide practical examples.

STORYTELLING AND CREATIVE TECHNIQUES - MATT GUEVARA
------------------------------------
Effective storytelling is much more than simply communicating information in an 
entertaining way. It’s an opportunity to bring kids into the narrative of The Big God 
Story so they can better understand who God is, respond to Him and begin to see their 
place in God’s story. This session will equip you with simple and practical tips for 
both becoming a more effective storyteller and developing teams of them.

ARCHITECTING YOUR MINISTRY: 7 PILLARS TO BUILD UPON - MICHELLE ANTHONY
---------------------------------------------------
Maybe you know that God is calling you into family ministry, but you’re just not sure 
what that looks like. Or, perhaps you’re in the middle of navigating the possibilities 
of family ministry. Wouldn’t it be great to have a guide to building the foundations of 
your ministry? This session will take you through seven philosophical pillars to build 
your ministry upon, while providing practical examples for each.

ROUND TABLE DISCUSSIONS: Q&A FOR LEADING THE CHARGE - PATTI FENTON & MINISTRY PARTNERS
----------------------------------------------------
Real life conversations and advice from those walking the same path as you! Hear from 
leaders and other practitioners who are navigating the uncharted territories of family 
ministry and spiritual formation, and share your learnings and questions in this 
roundtable-style Q&A.

The Gathering 
2012 BreakOuts

BREAKOUT 1:



THURSDAY, MAY 10, 1PM
---------------------

HOMEFRONT: A FAMILY RESOURCE FOR INTERGENERATIONAL FAITH - DEBBIE GUINN & KWAN PORTER
---------------------------------------------------------
When parents are awakened to their role as the primary nurturer of their kids’ faith, 
they are often overwhelmed by the responsibility and feel like they don’t have the 
tools to create environments for spiritual growth. HomeFront Monthly is a FREE resource 
created to help parents simply and intentionally create environments for their family 
to experience the Holy Spirit in their home. This session will introduce you to 
HomeFront and give you practical examples of how God can use HomeFront Monthly to 
impact the lives of the families in your ministry.

LEADING SMALL GROUP: HELPING KIDS UNPACK THEIR EXPERIENCE WITH GOD - 
MATT BARNES, STACI IGARASHI, & ANGELINA PAVONE
------------------------------------------------------------------
Small group is a time for kids to connect with one another and with their leaders on a 
more personal level. More importantly, small groups provide an opportunity for kids to 
respond to God in unique ways. This session will give you a greater understanding of 
the importance of the small group portion of a lesson and will offer some insights into 
how you might prepare your volunteers to lead this time.

GETTING THEM ON BOARD: TRAINING AND ORIENTATION FOR THE PARENTS IN YOUR MINISTRY - 
KIT RAE
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------
One of the most difficult tasks of transitioning to a family ministry model can be 
getting parents to understand their role as the primary nurturer of their kids’ faith. 
However, there are some great practical steps you can take to bring parents into this 
understanding by sharing how you (the church) want to come alongside them in their 
journey. This session will equip you with the tools to put on an effective orientation 
for your parents that will bring them into the journey of family ministry that God has 
you on.

BUILDING YOUR SUPPORT TEAM: TRAINING VOLUNTEERS AND LEADERS - RANDY ISOLA & GARY WEBB
-----------------------------------------------------------
Choosing a new philosophy means choosing a paradigm shift in the way we approach 
ministry. We all know that change can be messy and difficult, but it doesn’t have to 
be. This breakout session will provide some insight into bringing your volunteers and 
leaders along as you embark on this new adventure in family ministry.

SHEPHERDING CHILDREN IN A CLASSROOM-STYLE MINISTRY - JILL LEWOLT
---------------------------------------------------
The classroom approach to ministry is still alive and well! The challenge we face is 
in keeping our approach relevant and intentional as we disciple this next generation 
of kids. We will explore the benefits to a classroom style ministry as well as proven 
practices for bringing about transformation within this approach.
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